
 

 

4th December 2018 
 
Mr. Dewhurst, Mr P. Graham, Mr J Wheeldon (RYA) 
Burwain Sailing Club 
Foulridge 
Colne 
BB87LJ 
 
Dear Mr. Dewhurst, Mr P. Graham, Mr J Wheeldon  
 
Re: Application/securing membership 
 
I am writing this letter with the intention of PCHS and College securing our 
membership with your organisation. We are great supporters of sailing and we are 
enthusiastic to work in partnership with you to enable our learners to develop and 
experience taking part in differentiated activities on the water. We believe that we 
could be an extremely productive group, given a chance. 
 
As you are aware, we have been involved with other related groups in the past 
where we have supported the club by encouraging other special schools to 
participate in water based activities, such as the Special Schools Regatta. This has 
encouraged fiscal opportunities for the club and great friendships to be made. 
 
We are aware that many of the staff involved are retired and volunteer to support so 
that these days can happen, but if appropriate, we are prepared to train staff as 
assistant instructors to ensure that this adventure is able to develop. 
 
We would like to thank you for storing our boats on your premises and wish to have 
school invoiced regarding membership fees and insurance that needs to be paid. 
 
I therefore request that you finalise our application for membership as soon as 
possible and kindly respond with any ideas that you have regarding next steps, as it 
would be beneficial for us to have some sessions taking place in the spring term of 
2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

N Dean 
 
Ms N Dean 
Subject Leader  
 
 


